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 Rosanna Heather OBJ2017/0359/P 20/02/2017  20:14:32 I live above the proposed prayer location and I am concerned about the increase in footfall and 

subsequent noise in our area of residence. This will be exacerbated during Ramadan. 

I like living in a multicultural community and area but I think that there are more appropriate places to 

establish a place of worship.

Flat 19 cheriton

Queens crescent

Nw5 4ez

 Simon Heather OBJ2017/0359/P 20/02/2017  20:17:48 I am a resident of the block and I am worried that by allowing worship at the centre will lead to regular 

late night noise due to groups leaving after worship.

Also is this truely the best use of the space that was originally meant to be retail?

Finally would this increase the need for parking spaces in the area as already we struggle with 

residential parking.

Simon Heather
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